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13th October, 2021 
 
 
Dear parents / carers, 
 
Harvest Assembly – Tuesday 19th October 
 
On Tuesday 19th October, we will be having our Harvest Festival in our school hall. We are delighted that 
Dominic Holroyd-Thomas, the reverend from St Andrews Church, will be leading our assembly.  
 
We are asking for Harvest produce such as dried fruits, tinned products, cereal, dried pasta etc to be 
brought in to school on Monday 18th October.  These will then be displayed before assembly begins at 
9.05am on Tuesday 19th October. 
 
The Produce will go to The Bedford Food Bank who run the largest network of foodbanks in the UK, 
giving emergency food and support to people in crisis. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
Adam J G Campbell 
Headteacher 
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